
Neurofibromatosis
PATIENT & FAMILY SYMPOSIUM

Join us for our annual virtual symposium, led this year by our new 
Director of the Vanderbilt NF Clinic, Dr. Alex Mohler.

Saturday, August  24, 2024
8:30am–11:30am CT

Celebrating seven years of providing a community through education 
and specialized support for NF patients and their families. 

Topics will focus on NF-related issues for both adults and children.

Closed captioning will be available. This free event is open to anyone impacted 
by neurofibromatosis and their caregivers, regardless of where care has been received.

 

For more details and to register: 
https://nfsymposium2024.eventbrite.com
Virtual via Microsoft Teams

Questions?  Call Julie at 615-936-5706 or 
julie.bulger@vumc.org

VANDERBILT-INGRAM  CANCER  CENTER
invites you to the 7th Annual


